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Lance Hindt, Ed.D.

SUPERINTENDENT

February 27, 2017

Commissioner Andy Meyers

Precinct 3

Fort Bend County

22333 Grand Corner Drive, Suite 105

Dear Commissioner Meyers,

Thank you for making me aware of the intent to open at Tacos A Go Go at 23701 Cinco
Ranch Blvd, #140 requiring a mixed beverage permit. Please feel free to use this letter
as confirmation that the Katy Independent School District does not oppose the issuance
of such license.

Hundreds of Katy families daily enjoy the selection of first class shops and restaurants
currently available in our community. Partnerships with businesses and the school
district are strong and certainly add value to our community. We welcome them to the
neighborhood.

Again, we are not opposed to the issuance of the requested license to Tacos A Go Go.
Please let me know if | can be of any further assistance.

Sincerely,

il |
*f//?/\/
Lance Hindt, Ed.D.

Superintendent of Schools

Cc:  Chief Robert Jinks, Katy ISD PD
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